
April 30, 2004

 Diane Curran, Esq.
Harmon, Curran, Spielberg
 & Eisenberg, L.L.P.
1726 M Street, N.W., Suite 600
Washington, DC 20036

Mark Wetterhahn, Esq.
Winston & Strawn LLP
1400 L Street, N.W.
Washington, D.C.  20005-3502

In the Matter of
DUKE ENERGY CORPORATION

(Catawba Nuclear Station, Units 1 and 2)
  Docket Nos. 50-413-OLA and 414-OLA  

Dear Ms. Curran and Mr. Wetterhahn:

As I advised you earlier, via telephone, enclosed hereto are a draft pleading, along with

proposed redactions to the Board’s order on security contentions, that the NRC staff intends to

file today.  I would appreciate your review of the enclosed documents and a response via e-mail

or facsimile indicating your agreement with the proposed redactions.  If you have any questions,

please contact me at 301-415-1797. 

Sincerely,

/RA/

Antonio Fernández
Counsel for NRC Staff


